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Autumn Term  

Future Events: 

Monday 10.12.2018: Doubletrees Drama Performance in the Hall.  2:30 pm All invited! Learners involved 

in the performance/class 1,2 &3 to wear party clothes if possible please.  

Tuesday 11.12.2018: Christmas Singalong St Johns Church, Bodmin Road, St Austell  -  7:30 pm  

Thursday 13.12.2018: Doubletrees Secondary Choir, Christmas Show 11:00 am St Maryõs Methodist 

Church, Par  

Friday 14.12.2018: Whole School Christmas Jumper Day for ôsave the childrenõ donations if desired 

www.doubletrees.org.uk  

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

Our Christmas fair and pop up shop have been a great success, with the learners working hard        
creating their enterprise ventures. We have further Christmas events and fun during the next few 
weeks. I would like to say a big thank you to our Staff from across the Trust, and Governors who 
helped on our big Ψde-clutter SaturdayΩ last weekend. Please add the dates of our Christmas events to 
your diaries, we look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Caroline. Head Teacher 

Doubletrees Secondary Choir Christmas Show  
 

Our very talented choir will be performing at St Maryõs Methodist Church at 11:00 

am on Thursday 13th December 2018.  We would love it if you could be there to 

celebrate with us.  There will be a prize for the audience member wearing the 

best Christmas Jumper or Fancy Dress!  

 



Child Protection Information 

If you are concerned about the welfare of a child at Doubletrees School please contact Guy Chappell or Caroline 

Rowlandson  (Designated Safeguarding Leads) on 01726 812757.Alternatively you could report your concern to Cornwall 

Central  Referral Unit for Child Protection on 0300 123 1116. 

5ƻǳōƭŜǘǊŜŜǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ [ǳƴŎƘ ƛƴ {ŎƘƻƻƭ CǊƛŘŀȅ мпǘƘ 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊ 

Our learners are looking forward to our Christmas Dinner this year in the school hall!  Our lovely  on site Chef Angie will be 

cooking up a Meat or Vegetarian Roast for all our learners and staff to enjoy.  We will be having a Party style lunch with    

crackers and decorations.  We have a theme of Christmas Jumpers and Head Wear!!  Dinners will be at the usual cost of 

£2.20.  There will not be any other options on the menu for this date, so if you know that your Child/Young person does not 

like a Roast. Please could you send in a packed lunch for the event.  Thank you very much. 

 

 

Post-16 Transport  

      Bursaries Update  
 

Thank you to all Post -16 families who have returned 

their transport bursary application forms.  

We have been informed by the Finance Department 

that these should be paid by Christmas.  

 

CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ƻŦ 5ƻǳōƭŜǘǊŜŜǎ LƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ  - tƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ ŀǧŀŎƘŜŘ ǇƻǎǘŜǊ ǊŜŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ Ch5Φ  tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƴ ŜȄƛǎǝƴƎ ƻǊ 

ŀƴȅ ƴŜǿ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƛǎƘƛƴƎ ǘƻ ƧƻƛƴΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŭƭƭ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǎƭƛǇ ŀǧŀŎƘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǇƻǎǘŜǊΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΦ 

²Ƙŀǘ ŀƴ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ǘǳǊƴƻǳǘ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ CŀȅǊŜΗΗΗ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǎƻ ƳǳŎƘ 

ǘƻ ȅƻǳ ŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǝƴƎ ǳǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ [ŜŀǊƴŜǊǎ ƘŀŘ ŀ ŦŀƴǘŀǎǝŎ ǝƳŜ ǎŜƭƭƛƴƎ ŎƘƻŎƻƭŀǘŜΣ 

ŀƴŘ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 5ŜŎƻǊŀǝƻƴǎ ŀƴŘ tŀǊŜƴǘǎκ/ŀǊŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ CŀƳƛƭȅ ǇǳǊŎƘŀǎŜŘ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ƎƛƊǎ 

ŀƴŘ ǘǊŜŀǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ŦŜǎǝǾŜ ǇŜǊƛƻŘΦ ²Ŝƭƭ 5ƻƴŜ 9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜΗ 


